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Ottawa, 24th January, 1910.

St. Rev. Sir,-

With reference to that portion of your letter

of the 14th instant in which you make enquiry regarding pap

made by this Department towards the Moose Factory Hospital,

for the year 1909, I beg to say that on the 85th March last,

cheque No. 6450 for $112.50, was sent to The Royal Trust Oc.

Montreal, in payment of the grant towards the Institution

for March Quarter, 1909.

The June Quarter grant of $112.50 was paid by

cheque No. 1170 on the 29th June.

The grant for September Quarter was paid by

oheque No. 3450 for $112.50,sent forward on the 22nd October;

and the December grant was paid by cheque No. 4778 for $118.50.

aent forward on the 30th December,

All these cheques were sent to The Royal Trust

Company, 107 St. James St., Montreal.

The total payment for 1909 aggregated $450.00,

Your obedient servant,

Asst, Secretary,

Rt. Rev. J.G.Anderson, D.D.,

Briehop of Moosones.

Selkirk,Man.
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